235 %A7/Dear Participants

(English follows below.)

2025410 H 7 H (k)
BRHKREA Vv 7= 257

25 45 MR X OC K&DEICET 3 TN (EE—H)

SeHBEZENT L7 12025 FELAHAAF Vv T — ) VI REI FAT 4 AR v A
| ICCHER 1 LoRERHER I N2 > 1 Ico T, BUREERIC X 2 R iEEn
T Lz, “EOMREFEOFMIKRZ LI VE->THY 3,

COEEEHE AT, BMEOERPLERICELLTAI Y TF—) V2 LATY
R T IRERREBEICER. KRB PCHECHHEENTE VWY Lk, £k,
HRA) v 7=V v 7ipa X VD ARINAARH 19 KRR ICO W TOIEIC TREN KD
R BV E L7z, LeLadb, ZONRIISERNING DL EENE 2D, Bl
MCZ ORIl Y FEEFHAL 20K A2 1T 5 WX HEERR - e dicR+arTch B L
W7zl £ L7,

DXF LTI, AZLE LW TII I wE 28, SMFOHEHEIZL L TREICS
Mmcx3zev#REERICEZ,. I0H12H (H) IKPFELTW

5 45 B K OC K& DIEHA

ZIFETWLZLZEILRVE LT,

KEFRBMLAIIC LTI o TS, CHFcmz3. DLV BECHL LT
1, EIEIICO % E LT, SBRAZED T FETT, &) HenibHlz%x
72 EC. WRBICRLERERAV T v T— ) v R CE 2 X 5 ICEBE . &) i
D TEVD 3, MERTHFEOIZELA L BHCHL LTS,

. EMICHE S AR 3 CEM I, Bl E DR, BT Dl LE
ER

BEBICRD A, EHHEIN-HFOo—HIBRWEED IREZ.LIVE>TEY 9,



Important Notice on the Postponement of the 45th
Waseda University Orienteering Club Event (First

Notice)

Regarding the incident at the “2025 All Japan Orienteering Championships — Middle
Distance”, in which one runner did not return to the finish line, search activities by the
relevant authorities were being conducted. We sincerely hope for the individual’s safety and
for a swift resolution.

Considering this incident, we, the tournament officials, have held careful discussions,
prioritizing an environment where all participants can enjoy orienteering safely and with
peace of mind. Furthermore, the document released by the Japan Orienteering Association
as of 19:00 described new safety measures. However, as the details of these measures are
still under future consideration, we have concluded that we currently have insufficient
preparation time and organizational structure to fully implement them.

It is with deep regret that we announce the pOStponement of the 45th

Waseda University Orienteering Club Event, which had been
scheduled for Sunday, October 12. We apologize to everyone who was looking forward to
the event for not meeting your expectations. As for the new date, we are presently
considering options. To deliver the best possible orienteering experience, we will work to
establish a more robust operating structure and will continue preparations with our utmost
effort. We ask for your kind understanding.

Further information related to the postponement and this event will be provided as soon
as details are finalized.

Lastly, we sincerely hope for the swift and safe return of the missing individual.



